
 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of 
this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 010 of 2024 
                                                      

River Wyre / Dock Channel latest soundings. 
 

Mariners are hereby advised that the recent Hydrographic Survey of the River Wyre and Dock 
Channel has now been published and is available to view at the Marina Office and on the 
Fleetwood Beacon Marina Website. 
 
Navigational Info | Beacon Marina Collection (beaconmarinas.co.uk) 
 
It should be noted that due to the wandering nature of the Dock channel, Buoy No24, whilst in its assigned 
position as charted on official UKHO Navigational Charts, now lies to the Northern edge of the deep water 
channel. 
 
Mariners are hereby advised to navigate the area with caution and make suitable adjustment to 
their passage plans. 
 
 
For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on VHF Ch 12 or Tel 01253 872351. 
 
 

                                                                                                          Steve Hearn 
                                                                                                          Marine Manager 

        27th February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 


